
My name is Jordan Ward and I am interested becoming a member of the OPPOA 
Architectural Control Committee in order to have the opportunity to be a part of keeping our 
neighborhood beautiful. My wife and I have lived in Olde Pointe since 2021 after building 
our home and now share it with our two newborn daughters. I am a Raleigh native and 
have lived in New Hanover and Pender county since 2018, plus a few college years some 
time ago. I am a local builder with 20 years experience in housing construction. With my 
experience and love for the area I feel like I have much to offer as a member.


